
CVC Paging Announces Completed Construction
of Redundant Satellite Up-Link Facility

CVC Paging is pleased to announce the completed construction of our new paging up-link facility located at our
corporate offices in Rutland, VT. The up-link facility is 100% redundant and features Andrew 4.6 and 3.7 meter earth
station antennas. The implementation of our redundant up-link facility provides satellite redundancy, increased network
efficiency and enhanced command and control capabilities.

CVC Paging is proud to be the only paging company in the Northeast to be up-linking our paging data to two
separate satellites for complete redundancy. In fact, many of the large national paging companies have not achieved
this level of redundancy. The new up-link facility is also providing increased network efficiency. Our average
through-put time (the time it takes from when you send a page to when it is actually received) has been reduced
dramatically. Our through-put time is now at a level that is unheard of in the paging industry.

As the preferred paging provider for hospitals, utility companies, health care facilities, corporations, public safety
organizations, municipalities, small businesses and others, we understand the importance of quality service and
network integrity. CVC Paging is committed to bringing the absolute best in quality service and system integrity.

800-696-6474 • www.cvcpaging.com
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